255 West Riverview Avenus
Chad E. Lulfs, P.E., P.S., City Engineer
Telephone: 419/592-4010 Fax: 419/599-8393
www.napoleonohio.com
~NT

February 18, 2009

28164 Brandt Road
Defiance, OH 43512

Attn: Philip & Marlene Benecke

Re: 1320 Woodlawn Avenue
Sanitary Sewer Connection

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Benecke,

A letter dated July 7, 2008 was sent to you regarding the illegal sanitary sewer connection located
at 1320 Woodlawn Avenue. The existing sanitary sewer tap empties into the existing storm
sewer located on Woodlawn Avenue. The letter that was sent to you in J uly allowed for the
existing sewer connection to be relocated to the sanitary sewer within ninety (90) days from the
date of that letter. That work has yet to be completed.

Please forward a schedule to the City of Napoleon’s Engineering Department ouﬂining when this
work will be completed. If the work is not completed immediately, legal action will be taken by
the City of Napoleon to insure that the proper corrective measures are completed.

" 'Thc_e City of Napoleon requires that all sanitary sewer connections be inspected by the City of
Napoleon’s Engineering Department. Also, permits will be required to allow you to tie into the
sanitary sewer. Please contact the City of Napoleon’s Engineering Department to obtain the

proper permits and inspections. If you have any questions or require any additional information,
please contact our office at your convenience.

Yours truly,

Chad E. Lulfs, P.E., P.S
City of Napoleon Engineer

cc: Dr. Jon A. Bisher, City Manager

David Grahn, City Law Director
Rex Moll, Construction Inspector
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